obtained flows ranging from 49,000 to 55,000 bopd. The Flow Team recommended, during
meetings held July 30-31, 2010, to review all of the government’s flow-analysis work and o
accept a (low rate of 53,000 bopd for the day of well shut-in. The Flow Team also recommended
that a +/- 10% uncertainty should be applied accounting for multiphase effects and other factors,
such as accuracy of pressure measurements and surface ship collection data. Given the limited
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